
 

  

 

 
Temporary lane closure: Islington Avenue south of Woodbridge Avenue 
 
Effective Monday, March 20 
 
The southbound lane on Islington Avenue south of Woodbridge Avenue is closed temporarily as 
crews complete emergency repairs to a storm maintenance hole. The two northbound lanes and 
one southbound lane will remain open. It is anticipated the repairs will be completed and the lane 
will be reopened at the end of the day on Tuesday, March 21. In the event of inclement weather or 
unfavourable site conditions, the work may be extended as required.  
 
If you have questions about the closure, please contact Edward Chiu, Senior Project Manager, at 
1-877-464-9675 ext. 75908 or edward.chiu@york.ca. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.   
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call 
the dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 
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